
Sermon Notes: 

Bearing Witness of the Light 

John 1:6-8 
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I. The Forerunners of Christ 

___________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________ 
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___________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________ 

II. The Followers of Christ 

___________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________ 
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___________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________ 

 

Sunday, January 3, 2021 

Welcome to a brand new year! The extra challenges we have faced through 

the last year have caused many of us to be grateful that 2021 is finally 

here. Regardless if your last year was your worst year, or one of your best, 

we can and should take time to rejoice. The Apostle Paul said, “Rejoice in 

the Lord alway, again I say rejoice” (Philippians 4:4). If we are willing to pay 

close attention, we always find reasons to rejoice. God has never stopped 

working, so let us rejoice! 

I rejoice in the way our church family chose to rally together and become 

the hands and feet of Jesus. Teams of people signed up to pray, to deliver, 

to call and connect with one another. It was so encouraging to see so many 

involved in the work of the Lord. Your lives demonstrated Christ’s love as 

you delivered groceries, visited those that were sick, and called and 

encouraged one another. We still rejoice over being able to see our 

building paid in full! We are thankful for all that God has done! 

As the dawn of a new year is upon us, I hope that you will take time to 

reflect in the work of the Lord in your life. He has truly been good to us 

through all of these things. Although the beginning of this year may be 

clouded over with uncertainty, we can move forward by faith, “For we walk 

by faith, not by sight” (2 Corinthians 5:7). Let us choose this year to 

continue to love God, grow together, and serve one another. I pray that we 

all will draw closer to God knowing the promise that when we “draw nigh 

unto God, and he will draw nigh 

unto you” (James 4:8). 

https://ref.ly/logosref/bible$2Bkjv.71.4.4
https://ref.ly/logosref/bible$2Bkjv.68.5.7
https://ref.ly/logosref/bible$2Bkjv.80.4.8
https://ref.ly/logosref/bible$2Bkjv.80.4.8


College and Career Class Bible Study 

Mondays, 6-7 pm in the Youth Room 

For more information, see Zeke and Sadie Jezek. 

Prayer Requests This Week 
 

Annual Business Meeting and Election of Officers 

Wednesday, January 20, 2020, 7 pm 

 Please submit nominations in writing for Deacon, Church Clerk, 

Assistant Church Clerk, Treasurer, and Assistant Treasurer to the office. 

Master Club and FOCUS Restart 

Wednesday, January 27, 2021, 6:45 pm 

Living United Couples Retreat 

February 19-20, 2021 

See more information in the foyer. Registration deadline is January 24, 2021. 


